June 23, 1999

Company Contact

Company Name

Company Address

City, State  Zip

SWITZER ROAD: 135th STREET TO 127th STREET

CONSULTING SERVICES SELECTION

We are pleased to inform you that the City of Overland Park has selected your company to provide consulting services for the above referenced project.

Congratulations! We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

IRINA V. IDELSON

SENIOR ENGINEERING TECHNICIAN

cc: 
Councilmember Byron Loudon


Councilmember George Kandt

E-mail:
Robert D. Lowry, P.E., Director of Public Works


William D. Brown, P.E., City Engineer


Daniel G. Miller, P.E., Supervisory Civil Engineer

            Wayne A. Gudenkauf, P.E., Civil Engineer II

